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 7th December, 2012 

 
Dear Parents and Families, 

         
Miss Brisco’s Wedding dressing up day 
Over the Christmas holidays Miss Brisco is going to Fiji to get married.  We are sure she will have a fantastic 
time and we are all very happy for her.  We will look forward to seeing the photographs when she gets back.  To 
celebrate her special occasion we thought we would have a school dressing up day.  Miss Brisco is having some 
time to prepare for her wedding so her last day of this term will be next Friday the 14th December.  So on this day 
we thought we would dress up in anything beginning with the letter B, as Miss Brisco only has a little time left 
being a Brisco before she becomes Mrs Koro.  So ballet dancers, bees, batman, or just something blue will be 
great. 
 
Break in 
As some of you may have heard both us and the Junior School were broken into last weekend.  The people who 
broke in caused some damage to both school offices and took some money from the Juniors.  We were all 
deeply shocked by the incident as breaking into any property is horrifying but to deliberately target money going 
to children is abhorrent.  The group that targeted us has also targeted most of the schools in Bordon and in 
Alton.  If anyone saw anything suspicious on the evening of the 30th November or any activity in the days leading 
up to the break in please let the school or the local Police know. 
 
Home start 
Home Start have asked me to put this information into our newsletter. 
Home-Start WeyWater is a local charity that offers informal, friendly support for parents with at least one child 
under five. It is completely independent and confidential, and offers free support, friendship and practical help 
to parents who are going through difficult times including: loneliness and isolation; relationship difficulties; ill 
health, disability or special needs; first time parents; post-natal illness; any other circumstances that may cause 
stress. Home-Start WeyWater covers the areas of Liphook, Bordon, Alton and the surrounding villages.  
YOU can make a real difference to a family in your community. Your experience as a parent can help others. So 
if you feel you have some time to give and would like to start the New Year as a Home-Start volunteer, please 
contact us for more information. Our next course of preparation for new volunteers starts on Thursday 24th 
January 2013. Contact details: office@homestart-weywater.org.uk ; 01420 473555; Home-Start WeyWater, C/o 
Chase Children’s Centre, Budds Lane, Bordon, GU35 0JB.  We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kestrel FM 
On Monday 10th December Kestrel FM will be playing our school singing one of the lines from the Christmas 
carol ‘The 12 Days of Christmas’.  They have recorded schools singing the song from across the area and each 
school has one line of the song.  Our line is Day 3 so you should be able to hear the children singing for a couple 
of weeks.  The song will be played at 7:40am and 8:40am. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matt Greenhalgh 
Headteacher 


